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Four networking events for Tulane School of Professional Advancement students will
be hosted at the home of Dean Suri Duitch. (Photo from iStock)

Tulane School of Professional Advancement Dean Suri Duitch resumed the popular
“Dinner with the Dean” series this month wherein Tulane SoPA students are invited
to dine in small groups at her home.

The dinners had been postponed adhering to COVID-19 restrictions. Registration is
now open for the second dinner of the fall taking place Sunday, Nov. 28 from 6-8
p.m.

https://sopa.tulane.edu/news/dinner-dean-duitch


RSVP here.

A limited number of RSVPs will be accepted due to the limited size of the gatherings.
Please respond only if you are certain about your ability to participate. Participation
is limited to enrolled students.

Location details will be provided once your RSVP is accepted.

Links to RSVP for future Dinners with the Dean will be promoted through the monthly
student newsletter.

Dinner dates are:

Sunday, Oct. 10, 2021

Sunday, Nov. 28, 2021

Sunday, Jan. 23, 2022

Sunday, March 27, 2022

https://applysopa.tulane.edu/register/?id=94f2406f-a1ea-4602-8793-b73a95643a24

